
SIMON & STRUEMPH ENGINEERING 

September 14, 2022 

RE: Request for Tabling Blair's Barn Conditional use Permit 

The applicant has been working to receive preliminary pricing for the addition of restrooms at 
their facility and needs additional time to work through details with planning staff to finalize a 
plan and a timeline for improvements at the property. 

On behalf of the applicant, Ashton Warren of Blair's Barn we ask the planning and zoning 
commission to allow for tabling of the conditional use permit for Blair's Barn till the next county 
planning and zoning commission meeting. We appreciate your understanding. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Keenan Simon, P.E. 
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